Quahnah ISD

TEeCHNOLOGY RePOIrT

For the December 2017 School Board Meeting

The QISD Technology director responded to 36 calls for assistance since
the last board meeting. On November 15th | attended the Region 9 tech
directors meeting in Wichita Falls where we toured the new new career
technology center. On December 4th-6th we had online STAAR retesting
for about a dozen students using Chromebooks. Over the Thanksgiving
break, | installed firmware updates were installed on all our district VOIP
phones. iOS 11.2 and OSX 10.13.2 have been released for Apple devices.
Google Chromebook OS version 62 has been released.



